






































move forward from where we are, raising the
standard of discourse can make a difference; as
we can better process our failings and work
from a deeper understanding. We want to
encourage a greater sense of urgency, to
preserve a sense of agency over where we are
going as a movement, as blessed families, and
as individuals. We want to encourage a sense of
collective ownership, rather than creating a
simplistic distinction between ‘leader’ and

‘members’.

Our movement is built on a rich spiritual
tradition of deep faith in God. We stand on
our Judeo-Christian foundation, we stand on
70 years of Divine Principle teachings, we
stand on the real sacrifices of the 1st
Generation. We have had the privilege of
receiving the Blessing from True Parents, and
we have much work to do towards our goal of
establishing ideal families. We want to support
a less dogmatic culture of ‘grounded
Unificationism’, which preserves space to co-
exist with different beliets, but with a respect
for the core identity we share, and those things
which do unite us. We want to offer a
considered message of encouragement and
hope, and trust that God can work with our

collective efforts as a community.
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